
Reference: FS112918709

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 19/0646/FUL

Address: GreggsGould RoadTwickenhamTW2 6RT

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings (with retention of single dwelling) and redevelopment of the site to provide up to

116 residential units and 175sq.m commercial floorspace; landscaped areas; with associated parking and highways works

and other works associated with the development.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr Rupert Bates

Address: 13 Gould Road Twickenham TW2 6RN

Comments

Type of comment:  Make a general observation

Comment: While I am in favour of the development of the old Greggs site on Edwin Rd, Twickenham, I am not in favour
of the plans that have been submitted. If the council has a desire to foster community spirit, a surefire way to put an end
to that desire is to let this planning application in it's current guise, through. There seems to be a powerful desire on the
part of the developers to cram in as many people as possible into any development without any thought of the
consequences. Why should they care? They shouldn't, they're business people but in this instance, they should care, not
just about the residents that live here already, some of whom have been here more than thirty years, but the potential
residents they are creating for. I appreciate they need to make a profit but not at the expense of the people they are
purportedly attempting to serve. Planners, please bear this in mind when considering your decision.


